
From: Natalie Keller <nrkeller@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 10:45 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket DE 20-092 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Hi PUC,  
My house is freezing cold. I just reached out to CleanEnergyNH.org for help. 
They told me that all funding to support weatherization has been defunded by the PUC. 
What is wrong with you guys?? Do you think people freezing in their homes is going to make 
people more productive? 
 
Get back with the program. 
 
Natalie Keller 
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